
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 2/1/2011 10:23:44 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Letter to Paul Clanon from Brian Cherry re DCPP Study

Just back from Hawaii and already worried about 
tsunamis.

. RedactedFrom:
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 10:04 AM 
To: Clanon,
Paul
Subject: Letter to Paul Clanon from Brian Cherry re DCPP Study

Attached is a letter from Brian Cherry
to Paul Clanon regarding the Diablo Canyon Power Plant Study.

«2011020109105362. pdf»

Here is the 
attachment:

«tsunami_ver5_Final.pdf>>

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Com pa ny
Redacted
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